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Driffield Northfield Infant School 

Dear Parents 

Here are a few 

items of  news and 

information for 

this half  

term.       

Bags2School 

Just a reminder it is our 
Bags2School collection on  
Thursday 12th May.  Please 
bring your bags of clothes    

before 9am and leave at 
the base of the tree in the 
staff car park.  Many 
thanks 

Queen Elizabeth II’s Platinum Jubilee Celebrations 

As part of our jubilee celebrations we will be having a 
party lunch on Friday 27th May.  The lunch will be in place 

of the hot meal as will consist of:- 

Assortment of Sandwiches 

Platinum Pizza Slices  

Mini - Sausage rolls 

Assorted Jubilee Salads 

Crisps 

******* 

Selection of Homemade Cakes 

We will also be holding a street party for the children  

during the afternoon and would like everyone to wear red, 

white and blue, please. 

 

Skip2BFit 

We have a Coach coming 
into school to hold skipping 
sessions  throughout the day 
with children on Thursday 
12th May.  The Y2 children 
will be in PE kit as they 
have PE, everyone else will 
take part in their school  
uniform.  Many thanks. 

Reminders  

Our local residents have asked if  you 
can please ensure that your children 
do not run into their  gardens and  
onto their private property on your 
way to and from school. Thank you for 
your cooperation. 

Information 

Just to let you know that we put 
all our newsletters and any    
information sent home onto the 
school website (address above) 
and on the school app.  If you 
think you may have missed any        
information sent home you can 
check on the website.  Thank 
you. 

Open Session 

Our open session, the first in a very long time, went very well on Monday 9th May and it was 

lovely to see you all.  We hope that you found it informative and gave you an insight into your 

child’s school day.  Hopefully we will be able to have another session where you can see your 

child’s work next half term. 



New Starting Times 

The new starting and collection times seem to be working well, however, it does   
appear that we have an increasing number of children arriving late to school, which 
does impact on individual children’s learning.  In all our classes teaching and     
learning starts as soon as the children enter the classroom and arriving even a few 
minutes late means that children are missing out on important teaching time.  It is 
also important that children are entering the classroom at the same time as all the 
others because this can often impact on children’s emotional wellbeing, making 
them feel different from the rest of the class.   Irregular and late school attendance 
is monitored and under the Local Authority attendance policy this can lead to a fixed 
penalty of up to £1000 being issued to parents and carers.   Please ensure your child 
is on the school premises by the time their class enters school everyday.  Thank you. 

Thank you for your continued support 

Diary Dates 
 

Thursday 12th May—Bags2School 9am 

                                  Skip2BFit 

Wednesday 25th May—Year 1 Dalby Forest Trip 

Thursday 26th May—Year 2 Danceathon pm 

Friday 27th May— Queen Elizabeth II’s Platinum Jubilee Lunch and Celebrations 

                               Break up for half term 

 

Monday 6th June— Training Day 

Tuesday 7th June—Return to school 

Saturday 11th June—Friends of Northfield Summer Fayre 1-3pm 

Monday 13th June—Grasshoppers to Bempton & Flamborough 

Tuesday 14th June— Dragonflies to Bempton & Flamborough 

Friday 17th June—Year 2 Multi Skills at Junior School am (details to follow) 
 

Wednesday 6th July—Year 2 Sewerby trip 

Tuesday 12th July—Foundation Balance Bike Day 

Wednesday 20th July—Year Group Discos (more                

                                                          information to follow) 

Friday 22nd July—Break up for Summer 

 

Tuesday 6th September—Return to School 


